Design and Access Statement
Proposed Log Cabin

91 Redington Road London NW3 7RR.

The owner of 91 Redington Road London NW3 7RR, Mr Michael Eringer, wishes
to construct a timber Log Cabin at the end of his garden.

The Log Cabin would be positioned 2m from the side and rear boundaries of
the property, 4m from ground level to ridge and 2.5m from ground level to
eaves.

The walls would be formed using 44mm thick interlocking timber members as
used in proprietary log cabins. The roof would be covered with timber Cedar
shingles.

The proposed building would be used as a Summer House for the enjoyment of
the garden.

The construction of the building will not involve the removal of any significant
trees. It is proposed that the building should blend into the garden as much as
possible.
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